
Can you help at mainly music? 
We have two categories of helpers urgently needed at our Tuesday morning 
mainly music sessions: 

(i)                  People to cut up fruit for the kids morning tea and help in the kitchen 
with setting out crockery, etc for morning tea for the parents, and serv-
ing morning tea to the little kids. These people would have to be at the 
church by  9am or sooner. 

(ii)                Someone who could spare 15 minutes to set up two tables, move 
chairs out to the walls, bring out the AV gear from the cupboard. Paul 
can no longer do this sort of lifting. That person/s would have to come 
by 9am or sooner. The parents and helpers will put the gear away. 

If you can help please talk to Paul Inglis – 3425 3220, psinglis@westnet.com.au  

Pulse Youth—starting 5th Feb at 4.30pm– Dayboro Uniting Church Hall 

Where we learn to align the rhythm of our life with the heartbeat of Jesus 

ALL YOUTH WELCOME—videos, Bible Discussions and Snacks  

Men’s Breakfast—The first Men’s breakfast for 2017 will be held on Saturday 11th February start-
ing at 6am for 6.30am start.  7.15am-8am: Speaker Warren Stark  
Warren began his training in Sydney in 1963 and has been involved with manufacture and supply 
of spectacles (optical mechanic and dispenser).   
The Lord placed a passion in his heart to be involved, using his work experience in missions. He also has a 
family heritage of mission work in the Pacific and has spent 6 years working in PNG in his younger years, 
and then a similar amount of time in Alice Springs.  
The commencement of YWAM’s medical outreach into PNG coincided with his retirement and opened the 
way for Warren to be involved on a voluntary basis, and have been on mission with them for the past 4 
years. 
Warren is involved in the life of Lifepointe Baptist church, a large church with a heart for the community and 
also has close ties with the Solomon Is churches. 
He is also a member of Sailability, an organisation which allows disabled children and adults the joy of being 
on the water 
Warren and his wife live on the Sunshine Coast have 3 married children, 5 grandchildren and a stepdaugh-
ter, but sadly none live in Queensland! 

Cost $10 / RSVP 6/2/2017 /  Telephone Thomas 0409 977 515 or Peter 0413 333 820 (Test Message) 
Email tomrelreeves@gmail.com or phughes.300@gmail.com 

Wonderful News—Combined Church Service—The date has been set for our first Combined 
Church Service for the year.  Sunday 19th February at 8.30am in Roderick Cruice Park.  This will 
take the place of our normal service in Church and Communion will be the following week. 

Church AGM—This will take place on Sunday 26th March following our morning service.  This will 
be a very important meeting so please attend if you can. 
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Pastor Danny’s Commissioning Service 

On Sunday 12th February at 8.30am Dan will be commissioned officially to do what he has 
already been doing for six months. 
For Dan and Carolyn it is recognition that they are the right people to be leading our faith commu-
nity. Please come along and lend your support for Dan and Carolyn. 
Rev John Ruhle will be conducting Danny’s commissioning and Rev John Dansie will be preaching 
the message. 

MINISTRY AT DAYBORO UNITING CHURCH  

 

 

 

 

 

5th February  

Lectionary reading—Isaiah 58: 9a(9b-12), Psalms 112: 1-9(10), 1 Corinthians 2: 1-12 (13-16), 

Matthew 5: 13-20 

 

12th February 

Lectionary reading—Deuteronomy 30: 15-20, Psalms 119: 1-8, 1 Corinthians 3: 1-9,                  
Matthew 5: 21-37 

 DAYBORO DAY FESTIVAL 28TH MAY 2017 

We will be having a quick get together after Church TODAY to have a think about how we ap-
proach our Dayboro Day activities.  We will have a chat over coffee and see where to go from 
there.   Anyone interested is invited to join the party! 

 
Thanks go to Paul and Mark for cleaning the filters in the Air Conditioning Units, just in time for all 
this hot weather. 

Thanks also to Mark for making and erecting the new Church sign. 

DATE MESSAGE Lectionary Reading Intercessions 

5th Feb Danny  Jeanette  Gregory Liz Ogston 

12th Feb Rev John Dansie Brian Crane Bill Turner 

  
Dayboro Uniting Church 
 
Tuesday 9.30am  mainly music  - Resumes 7th Feb 2017 
       
Tuesday 7.30pm  Bible Study  - Resumes  February 2017 
  
Thursday 1pm   Card Sharps   
 
Thursday 7pm   Band Practice See Ian 
 
Friday   10am   Conversation Club  
   
Sunday 8.45am  Sunday Space 
 
Sunday 5pm   PULSE—STARTS TODAY 
 
 
mainly music   Paul Inglis 3425 3220     
    psinglis@westnet.com.au 
Card Sharps   Norma Butler  3425 1343 
Casa Segura Card Group allan.kilby@gmail.com                                      
Bible Study   dannynugent7@bigpond.com 
Conversation Club  dayboroconversationclub@gmail.com 
   
Chair Church Council  Don Gemmell 
    dgemmell@bigpond.net.au 
    0407 321 770 
 
Treasurer   Jenny Brown 0400 720 298 
Council Secretary  Ann Turner  0410 328 701 
Sunday Space   Lorraine Perry 
    0410 525 267  
   
Pastoral Care enquires  Pastor Danny Nugent 
    dannynugent7@bigpond.com 
    0438 542 703 
 
Church enquiries  Please refer all enquiries to the Church Secretary through the  
    gmail account below (new email goes directly to the Church  
    Secretary) or Phone 0410 328 701 
 
    Email address for Dayboro Uniting Church: 
    dayborounitingchurch@gmail.com  
 

 

 


